Wisconsin, Sevastopol School District

The Sevastopol School District in Sturgeon Bay, WI, is seeking a new superintendent
effective July 1, 2024.

The search deadline is May 15, 2024.
The school board will be assisted by the Wisconsin Association of School Boards.

See the attached vacancy notice and contact Patti Vickman with questions
(pvickman@wasb.org, 920-495-0400).
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